
Walthamstow West Community Council – Update on Spend 
 

Item Amount Progress 
Grant to Night Shelter £500.00 Cheque sent to Peter Baldwin, Manager of 

Night Shelter.  Shelter is moving to a new 
permanent site and money will go towards 
new bed linen.  

Purchase 300 single use 
cameras and processing 
costs. 

£612.00 
 
 

100 cameras used by young people in 
conjunction with Community Safety ‘Beat 
Sweep’ in High Street ward. 
30 cameras to Youth Services for project in 
Higham Hill ward during summer (July / 
Aug 05).  
 
50 cameras to Worth Unlimited for youth 
work on the Priory Court Estate during 
summer (July / Aug 05)  
 
120 cameras to Environmental Services for 
distribution to StreetWatchers in the 
Community Council area. 

Supervised sports sessions 
in Lloyds Park  

£2137.00 Saturday morning sports sessions took 
place.  

Schools environmental 
project.  
 
8 schools took part in this 
project and received £250.00 
each. 
 

£2000.00 Winns Primary School “ Many thanks for 
the money, it was spent on many pots and 
containers with bulbs and plants located all 
over the playground. The school looks 
wonderful”  
 
Roger Ascham School. “We have had a 
drive on litter. We used the money to buy 
litter pickers, more bins and for £25 gift 
vouchers  (x 3) for our children's litter 
poster competition. These posters are now 
displayed in every classroom”. 
 
Stoneydown Park Primary School “The 
money will be used to develop a wildlife 
garden starting in May 05. We will keep you 
advised of progress”. 
  
St Patrick’s Catholic Primary School  
“Our flowerbeds in the school have been 
revamped and a plaque installed 
acknowledging the Community Council’s 
contribution. Many thanks” 
 
Whittingham Community Primary 
School “About half of the money has been 
spent on tools and seeds and a piece of 



land set aside for a wildlife gardens. 70 
children have volunteered to be involved in 
the project. Will keep you updated on 
progress.”   
 
Coppermill Primary School “The funds 
have been earmarked to fund a recycling 
project which has not yet been started. We 
will keep the Community Council informed”. 
 
Hillyfield Primary School “Containers and 
pots have been purchased together with 
bulbs and plants. They have been put all 
round the school area”.  
 
McEntee School “ The Walthamstow West 
Community Funding helped us to obtain all 
the necessary plants for an environmental 
area outside the Science Labs to aid 
student learning. This included plants for 
the pond as well as vegetables such as 
radishes, herbs and hosepipe and fittings. 
The funding also contributed to the pond 
liner.”  

Climbing Frame, (£4221) 
installation and safety 
surface (£3750) 

£  7971.00 Climbing frame received and installed.  

FOLP publicity costs £    779.00 Cheque sent to Peter Spiro  
 

Two Shop Riders for Shop 
Mobility 

£  2400.00 Two scooters received and being used. 

Purchase 16 Litterbins £  3200.00 Bins received and installed.  
 

Total £19600.00  
 
The Community Council has a further £10,000 to spend for the 
year April 05 to March 06. Your suggestions are requested as 
to what you would like the money spent on in your local area. 
Please give details in the evaluation form that will be handed 

out at the meeting. 

For further information contact: 
Shirley Haynes 

Community Council Officer 
Room 223a Waltham Forest Town Hall 

Walthamstow E17 4JF 
Tel: 020 8496 4213 

Email: shirley.haynes@lbwf.gov.uk 
Fax: 020 8496 4504 

Web: www.lbwf.gov.uk 


